
Congratulatory Message from 
President Robert A. Gervasi, Ph.D. (Ohio Dominican 
University)
Columbus, Ohio, USA “On behalf of Ohio Dominican University, 

I extend my sincerest congratulations to 
Saitama University on the exciting 

occasion of its 70th anniversary. Ohio 
Dominican is proud to partner with 

Saitama University to offer its students 
the wonderful opportunity to pursue their 
passion in the United States, and we look 
forward to continuing this relationship for 

years to come.”
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